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The aim of the SHES project is to provide older people with more
knowledge about the Sharing Economy and the technologies needed to
make the best use of it!

Unfortunately, the situation related to the COVID-19 pandemic didn't allow
us to hold the event in Ljubljana, as originally planned, but thanks to the
commitment of the participants and videoconferencing tools, we still
managed to successfully realise the event!

With the project's end approaching, the consortium members organised
group training activities ("Learning and Training Activity"), with participants
from all consortium countries!

During the training activities, all participants had the opportunity to get to
know seniors from all consortium countries and to exchange opinions,
doubts and experiences.



SHES final event and Guide to the Sharing Economy! 

March also sees the conclusion of the project and all its activities. To
celebrate the achievements, the SHES team organised the final project
conference in the city of Treviso, home of the Italian partner ISRAA.

This was a wonderful opportunity to show local associations, citizens and
other stakeholders the importance of the sharing economy for seniors,
especially in times of crisis, and to present the SHES Guide to the
Sharing Economy for Seniors.
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SHES final event and Guide to the Sharing Economy! 

On the same day, in order to finalise the project activities and to ensure
that the guide and research conducted by the partners reaches all
interested parties, the partners met for a final meeting, also celebrating
their successes and achievements!

FOLLOW US TO LEARN MORE

@SharingEconomyforSeniors
 

https://shesprojecteu.wixsite.com/website
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